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05/06/2024  21:37:582024/1722/P OBJ Jonathan Wolf I would like to strongly oppose this application for a three story building to the rear of my house. 

1.This building will look directly into my top floor bedroom from only 20 metres away. 

Immediately behind my very short garden are two houses which were built in the space between my street 

(Lyncroft gardens) and Parsifal Road, both of which are conservation areas, including my house. When these 

buildings were turned into residences, there were strict restrictions on my privacy, such that none of the 

windows pointed towards us could be transparent (they are blocked out), so we were not looked upon, and the 

height was kept to two storeys. I believe that it would be completely unacceptable that I should now lose my 

right to privacy and behind these houses should be built a third story building that will look down on me. I 

imagine it must be much worse for the poor people in the buildings next to them. 

2. It will also significantly damage the view from the rear of my house, which is primarily of the backs of the 

conservation area on Parsifal Road, the trees in Parsifal Road and the elegant (and I assume listed?) ESCP 

Business School building.

06/06/2024  08:04:272024/1722/P COMMNT Lindsay Moss Strongly dispute this due to affecting the light and views from houses in lyncroft. It will affect the ambience and 

idyllic nature of the part of West Hampstead
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